
CDSCO Notifies in Regard to the
Typographical Errors in the FDC List



On 05th April 2023, the Central Drugs Standard
Control Organisation (CDSCO) notified in regard to
the typographical errors in the FDC list. 

The typographical errors have been observed in the
FDC list at Serial Nos. 1326, 1332,1353. 1357 & 1387 and
accordingly the list in supersession of the earlier list
has been updated on the website of CDSCO.

The FDC list is attached to the official document. 

Sushree Dash
Legal Researcher


